
Dorothy Word 

Planned Events 

Friday. October 29. 1999 

9:30 a.m. 
Multicultural Education Office KU 006 
(Zenebe Abebe) 

10:00 a.m. Convo Address 
"Racial Potpourri-Perfume0 the Air" 

10:30 a.m. Coffee Break with faculty 
cc 144 

11:15 am 
President's office AD 13 
(President Showalter) 

11:30 am 
Provost's office AD 13 
(John Yordy) 

12:00 noon -- Cafeteria 
Student Development Division 
Lunch meeting with students. 
(Jennifer Manley) 

1:00 pm 
Communication Department AD 20 
(Pat McFarlane) 

1:30 pm 
Alumni Relations AD 01 
(Susan Edwards) 

3:00 pm 
Education Department CC 112 
Educational Psychology class 
(Susan Weybright) 

4:00 P.M. 
Student Development Division 
(Larry Rupp) 

A retired elementary school teacher, Dorothy has taught in Fort 
Wayne, New Castle and Evansville, IN and Nashville, TN. 
schools. 

Dorothy attended Goshen College 1956-1959, transferred to and 
in 1962 graduated from Marion College (now Indiana Wesleyan 
University) with a B.A. in Education. In 1967 she received her 
M.A. from Indiana University, Bloomington. 

She has had a wide variety of experiences during her teaching 
career (1996-1995): 
• grades 1 and 2, 
• bilingual !migrant program 
• nursery and headstart programs 
• special education 
• adult education. 

Dorothy continues to be active in her retirement as she is 
involved in the following activities and responsibilities: 
• free-lance writer for the Evansville's African-American 

newspaper, Our Times, and the Kokomo Tribune 
• womens' abuse shelter volunteer 
• after school tutoring and Book Buddy programs 
• secretary of Church Women United, Kokomo 
• St. Joseph Hospital volunteer, Kokomo 
• Racial Justice Committee, United Methodist Women, 

Kokomo District 
• Sunday school superintendent and Sunday school teacher, 

Faith United Methodist Church, Kokomo 

Sponsored by: Multicultural Education Office 
Goshen College 
1700 South Main Street 
Goshen, IN 46526 

Phone: 535-7548 


